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The Department of Medical Assistance Services has reviewed the Economic Impact 
Analysis prepared by the Department of Planning and Budget regarding the regulations 
concerning Methods and Standards for Establishing Payment Rates—Inpatient Hospital 
Services:  Modification of Indirect Medical Education Payments (12 VAC 30-70-291).  
The Agency raises no issues with the Economic Impact Analysis prepared by the 
Department of Planning and Budget.   
 


